
The Senate of 
The Colorado Legislature 

 

Convened in the Second Regular Session of 
 the Seventy-second General Assembly 

 
Hereby extends a heartiest thank you to 

M.T.O. Shahmaghsoudi  
School of Islamic Sufism  

The members of the Colorado Senate are proud to extend our deepest thanks to 
M.T.O. Shahmaghsoudi, School of Islamic Sufism. The generosity and kindness this 
organization has shown to its community both in Colorado and across the world is 

exemplary. We applaud the efforts and outreach of M.T.O. during this 
unprecedented crisis. By providing critical PPE and food to those who need it most, 
M.T.O. embodies what it means to help a neighbor in need. We are so grateful for 

their work and dedication to our community.  

On request of Senator Brittany Pettersen 
Given this May 22, 2020 

State Capitol, Denver, Colorado 
_____________________________ 

 

Leroy M. Garcia Jr.  
President of the Senate 

 
 


